Brackbill, Robert

From: Brackbill, Robert

Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2012 12:32 PM

To: 'Chronister, Ronaid'

Subject: Highmark Acquisition by UPE Public Comment: Allegheny Conference Health Care
Competitiveness Committee

Attachments: ACCD Highmark WPAHS Support letter 2 9 12 final.doc

Importance: High

Mr. Chronister,

The following and attached public comment relating to the subject filing is being forwarded to you for
appropriate response.

Robert E. Brackbill, Jr. | PIR | Chief, Company Licensing Division
Pennsylvania Insurance Department

1345 Strawberry Square | Harrisburg, PA 17120

Phone: 717.783.2143 | Fax: 717.787.8557

E-mail: rbrackbill@pa.gov

www.insurance.pa.gov | www.chipcoverspakids.com

From: Jan Tagliaferi [mailto:jtagliaferi@alleghenyconference.org] On Behalf Of Dennis Yablonsky
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2012 10:51 AM

To: Ward, William (GOV); Mitchell, Karen; Brackbill, Robert

Subject: ACCD Highmark WPAHS support letter

Importance: High

Please see the attached letter from the Allegheny Conference Health Care Competitiveness Committee in regards to the
proposed affiliation of Highmark and West Penn Allegheny Health System. Should you have any additional questions
regarding our support of this affiliation, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Dennis Yablonsky

Chief Executive Officer

Allegheny Conference on Community Development
11 Stanwix Street, 17th Floor

Pittsburgh, PA 15222-1312

PH: (412) 281-4783, ext 3125

Fax: (412) 392-4520
dyablonsky@alleghenyconference.org




